
Astor Neighborhood Association Green Bay WI Board Monthly Meeting  
Monday June 15, 2020  6:00 PM held via Zoom teleconference 

 minutes 

1. Roll Call, Board members:  
Present: Ron Dehn, Pres.; Cheryl Renier-Wigg, VPres.; Pastor Paul Schleis, Sec./
Treas.; Deby Dehn, Eric Vandeveld, Emilie Heil,  
Absent: Skip Heverly, Denise Parsley, Kathleen Johnson 

2a. Treasurer’s Report / Bills: Pastor Schleis. Nothing new since April 2020.  
$8530.83 unrestricted in the checking account. 

2b. April 2020 minutes: Pastor Schleis. There was no May 2020 meeting 
M/S/C to approve the financial report, and the April 2020 minutes. 

3. Neighborhood Updates (GBPD, Alder, Cty Board) none present. 
4. Agenda Items: 

a) GBN Mini-grant application: ANA’s proposal to have a mural(s) done 
underneath the Monroe Ave. /e. Mason St. overpass was originally denied, due to 
lack of specific design. We’ll resubmit by July 01, with a RFP (Request For 
Proposals) sought from local artists for designs.  

b) Annual meeting and monthly meeting plans: The annual meeting has been 
posted from April, due to COVID 19 concerns. We’ll work toward the possibility 
of having an outdoor meeting from the St. James band shell, perhaps in August.  
The ANA Board will meet via Zoom as long as necessary, and will work to post 
Zoom info for neighbors to join us in the monthly Board meetings. 

c) City Band concerts:  The city band might have a shortened concert season later 
this summer, maybe by mid July. If so, the ANA will provide free popcorn and 
bottled water for the concerts.  

d) Spring plantings: It was noted that the ANA sign are on S. Monroe Ave. is quite 
overgrown. Ron will contact volunteers to cut down the overgrowth, rototill the 
area, and lay down a layer of mulch, before we consider what kind of low-
maintenance plants might work there.        
 M/S/C to spend up to $100 on mulch. 

e) If Homes Could Talk: Normally about the 3rd weekend of September. If it’s held, 
and due to COVID 19 concerns, would probably be a walking tour, not going 
inside the homes. There was discussion about putting together, and selling via 
digital download, a digital guide for the homes. 

Adjournment, 6:50 PM 

Next ANA Board meeting, via ZOOM, planned for Mon. July 20   6:00 PM 

Respectfully submitted, 



Pastor Paul Schleis, secretary/treasurer


